
 

 

December 1, 2022 

 

Dear Customer, 

Due to the global economy, the cost of materials, shipping, labor, and equipment has 
dramatically increased over the course of time.  After carefully analyzing the cost 
upticks, we must inform you of a necessary forthcoming price increase.  

Effective January 2, 2023, we will be implementing a 12% price increase on all 
products, labor, sales, and services.  We’re giving you this notice to manage and 
incorporate this change in your planning budgets. 

Butler Signature Events greatly appreciates your continued business and support 
through this time of growth and change.  During the first year of COVID, by the grace 
of GOD, we survived and pushed forward into 2021 and came out ahead.  2022 has 
been a great year of growth and learning.  We pray you will understand the position 
we are in as a small “Family-Owned” business and the necessity of a price increase.  
When everything else around us went up in price we held steady, but the change is 
essential. 

We are committed to provide a quality product and service.  If you have any 
concerns regarding this price change, please reach out to our team.  

With greatest gratitude, 

Team Butler Signature Events  

 


